
REVISED EXHIBIT 10

April 16, 2019

Board of Selectmen
Town of Sandown
320 Main Street
P.O. Box 1756
Sandown, NH 003873-2613

Dear Board Members:

This letter is to advise you that the Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. is filing a
petition with the State ofNew Hampshire Public Utilities Commission to franchise a limited area
in your town.

The purpose ofthe franchise area will be to serve the newly-developed subdivision/site
known as Kelly Green, located off Wilkele Road, in Sandown, New Hampshire, being developed
by Lewis Builders, Inc., expand its existing Fairfield franchise area to the South to the town
border and East to Hampstead Road, and expand its existing Mill Woods franchise to service
additional adjacent properties. This will create a new single franchise area. Please see the
enclosed proposed franchise map.

We request that the Board ofSelectmen acknowledge, in writing, to the Public Utilities
Commission that they have been duly notified ofthis proposed petition to franchise this limited
area. We have provided a form which you can sign and mail in the enclosed stamped envelope.

By signing this letter, you are not waiving any right to intervene, should you so desire,
nor to appear before or take part in the franchise proceedings before the PUC, should you so
desire, but are only acknowledging that we have notified you ofthis proposed franchised petition.

Ifyou have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at the above number at
extension 136.

Very truly yours,

Anthony S. Augeri,
2 General Counsel

ASA/ja
end.
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TOWN OF SANDOWN

Stephen Frink
Public Utilities Commission
2 1 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

RE: Petition ofHampstead Area Water Company, Inc. to develop a satellite water system in
Sandown to service the Kelly Green development, in Sandown, NH.

Dear Mr. Naylor:

Please be advised that the Sandown Selectmen have been notified ofthe proposed
petition to acquire and operate a small water system in Sandown to serve the Kelly Green
development, located off Wilkele Road in Sandown, New Hampshire, which will consist of
approximately 22 townhouse style apartment units, as well as expand its existing Fairfield
franchise area to the South to the town border and East to Hampstead Road, and expand its
existing Mill Woods franchise to service additional adjacent properties which, altogether, will
create a new single franchise area.

Our address is 320 Main Street, P.O. 1756, Sandown, NH 03873-2613, and our telephone
number is 603-887-3646.

Dated:______________

Sandown Board of Selectmen

By:__________________

Title:


